
Brighton Area Schools 

Health Advisory Committee 

Thursday, May 17, 2018 

Board Room – BECC 

Attendance: Kris Nelson (BHS Social Worker); Laura Kelly (parent/nurse); Mary Khunger (parent/MD); 

Loretta Job (Clergy); Jackie Zaplitny (parent);  Ken Stahl (BAS School Board); Jen Decker (Bridge 

Counselor); Hilary Feister-Bell (parent/Pharmaceutical); Molly Urbain (SMS teacher); Esther Morell (SMS 

teacher); Isabella Webber (BHS student); Wendy Plave (BAS District nurse); Henry Vecchioni (BAS 

Admin/co-chair) 

 

1. 5th Grade Video Preview 

Committee reviewed Puberty Workshop and Curriculum video from Human Relations 

Media. The video is for 5th grade and consists of 5 parts., each about 10-16 min in 

length. The series was highly recommended by BHS health department. Committee 

approved the series, but if adopted would need to (+) teacher script to discuss broader 

perspective of HIV/AIDS (the 5th part of the series. 

 

 

2. 2-year Report 

HS Pre-test scores lower than previous report, but post-test scores showed increases in 

s scores from May 2016 

 

 

3. Taylor Stacey- survey results from Health classes 

Student Taylor Swift presented her results from Health class surveys on “Sexual Assault 

and Its Effect on Teens” 

3 proposals were discussed: 

1. Have assemblies to educate students 

2. Have an area to anonymously report  

3. Start educating students at younger age 

 

4. 2018-2019 Meeting Schedule 

9/27, 11/15, 1/17, 3/21, 5/16 

 

 

 

5. Anything else… viewed “Tea Consent” video 


